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To GP Colleagues, 
 
Re: Incorrect Number on PAN-LONDON Form for BHRUT RDC (Rapid Diagnostic Centre)  
 
 
We have been made aware that the PAN LONDON referral form for our GP colleagues does not have the 
correct number for our Rapid Diagnostic Centre (RDC).  
 
The current form states 0208 970 5748 but this is incorrect.  
 

The correct number is 0208 970 5401  
or reach the management team through Queen’s 
Hospital switchboard on 01708 435 000 and ask for 
extension 3517 
 
We are in the process of getting the number changed on the Pan London Form. We have updated e-RS 
to reflect the correct telephone number.  
  
 


